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Proposed new structure and salary model. 
 
There is an expectation that the proposal will eventually transition new and existing staff to the new 

salary structure. When revising the structure it appears that there is a reduction in salary to most of 

the levels for level 10 down to level 1. What this would mean is if you do not fit into the pay scale you 

will have no choice by to take a pay reduction. This is not acceptable. If we are to move forward into 

the future we must retain our experts and experienced staff. 


